Hello Incoming Sophomore Parents and Students- 
 
Welcome to Davis High School! 
 
This year in lieu of Sophomore Orientation we created a Dart Debut webpage. The Dart Debut webpage is there to give you more information about Davis High School. We have over 70 videos from our different departments and course descriptions for each course offered.  
 
The Dart Debut webpage is found on our Davis High website (Under Parents and Students, then Counseling Center, then Dart Debut) or click here: https://dhs.davis.k12.ut.us/parents-students/counseling-center/dart-debut-student-course-selection-2021-2022 
 
Students can follow the “Course Selection Steps” to select their classes for next year.  Students will then fill out a course request form (located on the website) and turn it in. There are two ways to turn it in. Students or parents can drop it by the counseling office at Davis High School during our school hours (7:15 am -2:45 pm) or they can save the fillable PDF course request card on their PC/laptop and email it to DavisHighCounseling@gmail.com or their individual counselor. 
 
 
Questions?? We will have an Optional Group Incoming Sophomore Question and Answer session on Friday, March 12, at 9:00am in the Davis High Auditorium. This is not a formal presentation but will be an opportunity for your student (and one parent) to come ask any registration/course selection questions that they have. To participate in this, parents or students will need to sign up for a spot through MYDSD. Spots (Appointment times) open March 1. This is optional. We will not be doing individual appointments.  
 
All Course Selection Cards are DUE back or before Friday, March 12. If we do not receive a course request card back, counselors will be selecting the student's courses for next year.  
 
 
Thank you, 
The Davis High Counseling Team 

